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During June, WFWP Ukraine organized online art workshops to provide psychological support to 
Ukrainian families and refugees. 

On June 3, the participants, together with the head of the Exemplary Art Team of the creative workshop 
"Origami Plus" of the House of Children's Creativity of the Shevchenkiv District of Kyiv, Lyudmila 
Magirovskaya, made cheerful flower meadows using the technique of paper plastic. 

On June 10, WFWP Ukraine in cooperation with art therapist Anna Razumova invited adults and children 
to take an art trip with a miracle flower. The participants drew, told the stories of their flowers, did an 
exercise that helps relieve tension. 

"Hello, Summer!" -- art therapist Oksana Mitusova started the Saturday meeting on June 17 with this 
greeting. The participants made flowers, mushrooms, and small animals from plasticine, which so 
naturally live for each other. 

WFWP Ukraine


